
RIBBON CUTTING 
Please join American Indian Magnet 
School to celebrate the completion  
of the school’s remodeling! The  
event will start with a brief program 
and ribbon cutting followed by tours  
of our school’s amazing new  
spaces. 

AMERICAN INDIAN MAGNET SCHOOL  
Friday, September 27 from 3 to 4 p.m. 

Where: 1075 Third St. E., St. Paul 
The event will take place outside by the main entrance off the east side of the 

building and the parking lot. 

Find out more: spps.org/aimsfmp 
Questions: 651-778-3100  |  lbrun.tmp@spps.org 

https://www.spps.org/about/departments/facilities/planning-design-and-construction/spps-builds-major-capital-improvement-projects/major-capital-improvement-projects/american-indian-magnet-school



